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Comments on Hearing

LaJoanna <lajoanna@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 15, 2019 at 6:04 AM
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN
Council File# CF18-0634-S1

| wanted to provide my input as a home owner in the neighborhood near the future NoHo West. | have bee part of the
meeting since is moved to the area in early 2000's.

| strongly oppose any variances specifically having digital billboards in the area. They are indeed distracting and clearly
do not fit the neighborhood.

Thank you for your support of making our neighborhoods great and not cave to developers. Joanna Belson (Carpenter
Ave North Hollywood)
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1/16/2019 Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN - Google Groups

Google Groups
Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN

heller heller <katonah@outlook.com> Jan 15,2019 11:34 AM
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

To the Clerk of the Planning and Land Use Management Committee and John Ferraro in the
Council Chamber:

I am a homeowner in the Valley Village neighborhood nearby to Oxnard and Laurel Canyon
Blvd.

I am extremely concerned about the NoHo West Developers request to amend the signage
along the 170 Freeway.

I want to communicate my objection to the developers ongoing proposals fo revise the
already agreed upon restrictions to
the signage along the 170.

Please add my name and objection to this situation:
Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN
Council File# CF18-0634-S1

Sincerely,

Steven A. Heller

5930 Carpenter Avenue
Valley Village, Ca. 91607
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Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN

heller heller <katonah@outlook.com> Tue, Jan 15, 2019 at 11:34 AM
To: "clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org" <clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org>

To the Clerk of the Planning and Land Use Management Committee and John Ferraro in the
Council Chamber:

I am a homeowner in the Valley Village neighborhood nearby to Oxnard and Laurel Canyon
Blvd.

I am extremely concerned about the NoHo West Developers request to amend the signage
along the 170 Freeway.

I want to communicate my objection to the developers ongoing proposals fo revise the
already agreed upon restrictions to
the signage along the 170.

Please add my name and objection to this situation:
Case# CPC-2018-3276-SN
Council File# CF18-0634-S1

Sincerely,

Steven A. Heller

5930 Carpenter Avenue
Valley Village, Ca. 91607
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Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>

Re: Case CPC-2018-3276-SN Council file CF18-0634-S1

Leslie Diller Zollo <lesliedillerzollo@hotmail.com> Tue, Jan 15, 2019 at 9:16 AM
To: "clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org" <clerk.plumcommittee@]acity.org>

Please count me in as another homeowner deeply opposed to ANY signage
amendment. The digital signage is dangerously distracting as well as unsightly.
Please stand by your original vote.

Thank you-

Leslie Diller Zollo

12162 Califa Street

North Hollywood CA 91607
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